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Preparation for first use 
 

KuuCup is all about simplicity and convenience, so your KuuCup comes to you with minimal 
packaging.  We want to support you and our planet’s need for sustainability so we avoid 
using excessive wrappers that you have to dispose of responsibly.  Because of this, KuuCup 
are not supplied in a sterile state, so we recommend preparing your cup for first use. 
 
Once unpackaged, check your KuuCup carefully to ensure you are happy with the quality and 
feel of the product.  If you have any questions or concerns you can contact us via email using 
customercare@kuucup.com 
 
By boiling your KuuCup in water for 4-5 minutes you are able to ensure your cup is sanitised 
and ready for use.  You can do this using a pan of water on the stove or in a bowl in the 
microwave.  If you are using the stove, we recommend holding your cup with tongs to ensure it 
doesn’t touch the bottom of the pan. 
 
 

 
 
 
There is no need to dry your KuuCup, once sanitised it’s ready to use! 


